
 

 August 18, 2021 

 

 

Chairman Lipps, Vice-Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 

Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 

  

My name is Jacqui Fetsko and I am a stay-at-home mom and former registered nurse and the reason I 

support House Bill 248 is because I believe in our right to bodily autonomy and choice regarding 

vaccines. I also hold the view that the Covid 19 vaccines are immoral and contradict my faith since 

aborted baby cells were used in the testing and/or production of all the Covid vaccines available in the 

United States. I should not be forced to take a vaccine I morally object to. 

  

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House 

Bill 248. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Jacqui Fetsko 


